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On Wednesday December 14th, Senator Robach had the opportunity to visit with students at

Merton Williams Middle School in Hilton. Claire Drexler, a teacher at Merton Williams,

helped to spread the word about the Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive this month. Today,

students joined to help load up the pick up truck with dozens of bags of winter coats and

articles of clothes that will be donated to organizations and families around the area. Thank

you to all the students, faculty, and staff for your support of the Coats for Kids Winter

Clothes Drive. Also, this Saturday, from 10:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m., Senator Robach will join

WDKX 103.9 FM for a Coats for Kids drive at the Monroe County Office Building, 39 West
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Main Street in Rochester.


